Richmond Consolidated School
1831 State Road
Richmond, MA 01254-5100
(413) 698-2207
(413) 698-3199 facsimile
								      Jill Pompi, Principal 
March 14, 2020
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Out of an abundance of caution regarding COVID-19 and after communication with neighboring districts and the Commissioner of Education's Office, Richmond School will be closed for two weeks as of Monday, March 16 through Friday, March 27. We will see you on Monday, March 30. Thank you for your support. Please know that if you need to gather medicine, Mrs. Lenfest will be available Monday,March 16  from 8-11. If that time frame does not work, please email her at clenfest@richmondconsolidated.org  to make arrangements. 

You will be receiving information in the next few days from your child's teacher regarding some enrichment learning that you can do at home during this time. Please refer to my letter in today's weekly update. 

As of right now, schools will not have to be in session longer than the185 days on the school calendar. (180 through June 15, with five built in snow days through June 22). Students will not be penalized for these absences. Please email me with any questions. 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely, 
Jill Pompi,Principal 
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